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Oliver Cromwell and the Rule of the Puritans in England Sep 20 2021 Sir Charles Harding Firth, FBA (16
March 1857 - 19 February 1936) was a British historian.CareerBorn in Sheffield, Firth was educated at
Clifton College and at Balliol College, Oxford. At university he took the Stanhope prize for an essay on
Richard Wellesley, 1st Marquess Wellesley in 1877 and was a member of the exclusive Stubbs Society for
high-achieving historians. He became lecturer at Pembroke College in 1887, and fellow of All Souls
College in 1901. He was Ford's lecturer in English history in 1900, was elected FBA in 1903 and became
Regius Professor of Modern History at Oxford in succession to Frederick York Powell in 1904. Firth's
historical work was almost entirely confined to English history during the time of the English Civil War
and the Commonwealth; and although he is somewhat overshadowed by S. R. Gardiner, who wrote about the
same period, his books were highly regarded.Teaching vs scholarshipFirth was a great friend and ally of
T. F. Tout, who was professionalising the History undergraduate programme at Manchester University,
especially by introducing a key element of individual study of original sources and production of a
thesis. Firth's attempts to do likewise at Oxford brought him into bitter conflict with the college
fellows, who had little research expertise of their own and saw no reason why their undergraduates should
be made to acquire such arcane, even artisan, skills, given their likely careers. They saw Firth as a
power-seeker for the university professoriate as against the role of the colleges as proven finishingschools for the country and empire's future establishment. Firth failed but the twentieth century saw
universities go his and Tout's way...Evelyn Abbott ( 10 March 1843 - 3 September 1901) was an English
classical scholar, born at Epperstone, Nottinghamshire. He was educated at Balliol College, Oxford, where
he excelled both academically and in sports, winning the Gaisford Prize for Greek Verse in 1864, but
after a fall in 1866 his legs became paralysed. He managed to graduate in spite of his handicap, and was
elected fellow of Balliol in 1874. His best-known work is his History of Greece in three volumes
(1888-1900), where he presents a sceptical view of the Iliad and the Odyssey. Among his other works are
Elements of Greek Accidence (1874), and translations of several German books on ancient history, language
and philosophy. He was the founding editor of the Heroes of the Nations book series. Abbott died at
Knotsford Lodge, Great Malvern, in 1901, and was buried at Redlands Cemetery, near Cardiff...Oliver
Cromwell (25 April 1599 - 3 September 1658)[a] was an English military and political leader. He served as
Lord Protector of the Commonwealth of England, Scotland, and Ireland from 1653 until his death, acting
simultaneously as head of state and head of government of the new republic.Cromwell was born into the
middle gentry to a family descended from the sister of King Henry VIII's minister Thomas Cromwell. Little
is known of the first 40 years of his life, as only four of his personal letters survive along with a
summary of a speech that he delivered in 1628. He became an Independent Puritan after undergoing a
religious conversion in the 1630s, taking a generally tolerant view towards the many Protestant sects of

his period. He was an intensely religious man, a self-styled Puritan Moses, and he fervently believed
that God was guiding his victories. He was elected Member of Parliament for Huntingdon in 1628 and for
Cambridge in the Short (1640) and Long (1640-1649) Parliaments. He entered the English Civil Wars on the
side of the "Roundheads" or Parliamentarians, nicknamed "Old Ironsides." He demonstrated his ability as a
commander and was quickly promoted from leading a single cavalry troop to being one of the principal
commanders of the New Model Army, playing an important role under General Sir Thomas Fairfax in the
defeat of the Royalist ("Cavalier") 11th forces...
Oliver Cromwell and the English People Jan 13 2021 Oliver Cromwell and the English People by Ernest
Barker was first published as part of the Cambridge Miscellany series in 1937. It contains the text of a
lecture delivered by the author before the Friedrich Sthamer-Gesellschaft in Hamburg in 1936. It is
printed together with notes and an epilogue on 'The English Puritan Revolution and the German National
Socialist Revolution'.
Oliver Cromwell and the Puritan Revolt Nov 22 2021 "Oliver Cromwell (25 April 1599 ? 3 September 1658)
was an English military and political leader and later Lord Protector of the Commonwealth of England,
Scotland and Ireland."--Wikipedia.
Oliver Cromwell and the English Revolution Oct 10 2020 Eight leading scholars provide, in this tightly
integrated survey, the most searching investigation in years of Britain's greatest revolutionary leader.
The Protectorate of Oliver Cromwell and the State of Europe During the Early Part of the Reign of Louis
XIV Feb 11 2021
Oliver Cromwell Jul 07 2020 One of the most controversial figures in British History, Oliver Cromwell
entered the world as an insignificant member of the English gentry and left it as the all-powerful Lord
Protector of the entirety of England, Scotland and Ireland. A radical Puritan, Cromwell believed that his
meteoric rise through the ranks of the English military and parliament was an expression of God’s will.
Inside you will read about... ? The Early Life of Oliver Cromwell ? The Road to Influence ? The First
English Civil War ? Cromwell the Politician ? Commonwealth in England, War in Ireland, and Rebellion in
Scotland ? Cromwell, Lord Protector ? Cromwell’s Legacy Proving himself on the battlefields of England’s
Civil war, Cromwell signed King Charles I’s death warrant only to later become a de facto king himself,
ruling the short-lived commonwealth as, what some have called a military dictatorship. Love him of loathe
him, Cromwell’s life changed the political landscape of Great Britain and beyond.
Oliver Cromwell and the English Civil War in World History May 05 2020 A biography of the seventeenthcentury Puritan country gentleman who led the rebellion against Charles I in the English Civil War and
ruled England as Lord Protector for ten years.
Insurrection Jul 27 2019 Autumn 1536. Katherine of Aragon and Anne Boleyn are dead. Henry VIII has
married Jane Seymour, and still awaits his longed for male heir. Disaffected conservatives in England see
an opportunity for a return to Rome and an end to religious experimentation, but Thomas Cromwell has
other ideas. The Dissolution of the Monasteries has begun and the publication of the Lutheran influenced
Ten Articles of the Anglican Church has followed. The obstinate monarch, enticed by monastic wealth, is
determined not to change course. Fear and resentment is unleashed in northern England in the largest
spontaneous uprising against a Tudor monarch – the Pilgrimage of Grace – in which 30,000 men take up arms
against the king. This book examines the evidence for that opposition and the abundant examples of
religiously motivated dissent. It also highlights the rhetoric, reward and retribution used by the Crown
to enforce its policy and crush the opposition.
Cromwell and the Interregnum Oct 02 2022 This book brings together eight of the most influential recent
articles on Oliver Cromwell and the Interregnum. Brings together seminal articles on Oliver Cromwell and
the Interregnum. Illuminates the personality of Cromwell and his achievements. Includes treatments of
Ireland and Scotland alongside discussion of England. Editorial material introduces students to the
historiographical issues.
The Protectorate of Oliver Cromwell, and the State of Europe During the Early Part of the Reign of Louis
XIV Sep 28 2019
John Winthrop, Oliver Cromwell, and the Land of Promise Aug 08 2020 Looks at how the lives of John
Winthrop, governor of Massachusetts, and Oliver Cromwell, Lord Protector of the Puritan Commonwealth in
England, were intertwined at a time of conflict between church and state and between Native and European
Americans.
History of Oliver Cromwell and the English Commonwealth Aug 20 2021
Oliver Cromwell Nov 30 2019 In this concise and accessible biography, Martyn Bennett examines the life
of Oliver Cromwell - one of the most controversial figures in world history. This study challenges longheld perceptions of Cromwell and the Commonwealth, arguing that they need to be placed at the core of
early Modern British and Irish history. Charting his early career, the origins of his political and
religious thought, and the development of his notions of governance that influenced him as Lord
Protector, Martyn Bennett contests the post-Restoration vilification of Cromwell to examine how his
influence has.
Oliver Cromwell and the Rule of the Puritans in England (1900). by Jan 01 2020 Sir Charles Harding Firth
(16 March 1857 - 19 February 1936) was a British historian. Born in Sheffield, he was educated at Clifton
College and at Balliol College, Oxford. At university he took the Stanhope prize for an essay on Richard
Wellesley, 1st Marquess Wellesley in 1877, became lecturer at Pembroke College in 1887, and fellow of All
Souls College in 1901. He was Ford's lecturer in English history in 1900, was elected FBA in 1903 and
became Regius Professor of Modern History at Oxford in succession to Frederick York Powell in 1904.
Firth's historical work was almost entirely confined to English history during the time of the English
Civil War and the Commonwealth; and although he is somewhat overshadowed by S.R. Gardiner, who wrote

about the same period, his books were highly regarded. Teaching vs scholarship: He was a great friend and
ally of T.F. Tout, who was professionalising the History undergraduate programme at Manchester
University, especially by introducing a key element of individual study of original sources and
production of a thesis. Firth's attempts to do likewise at Oxford brought him into bitter conflict with
the college fellows, who had little research expertise of their own and saw no reason why their
undergraduates should be made to acquire such arcane, even artisan, skills, given their likely careers.
They saw Firth as a power-seeker for the university professoriate as against the role of the colleges as
proven finishing-schools for the country and empire's future establishment. Firth failed but the
twentieth century saw universities go his and Tout's way.Firth was elected a member of the American
Antiquarian Society in 1892.He was president of the Royal Historical Society from 1913 to 1917.Firth's
letters to Tout are in the latter's collection in the John Rylands Library, Manchester University....
Oliver Cromwell (25 April 1599 - 3 September 1658) was an English military and political leader and later
Lord Protector of the Commonwealth of England, Scotland, and Ireland. Cromwell was born into the middle
gentry, albeit to a family descended from the sister of King Henry VIII's minister Thomas Cromwell.
Little is known of the first 40 years of his life as only four of his personal letters survive alongside
a summary of a speech he delivered in 1628. He became an Independent Puritan after undergoing a religious
conversion in the 1630s, taking a generally tolerant view towards the many Protestant sects of his
period. He was an intensely religious man, a self-styled Puritan Moses, and he fervently believed that
God was guiding his victories. He was elected Member of Parliament for Huntingdon in 1628 and for
Cambridge in the Short (1640) and Long (1640-1649) parliaments. He entered the English Civil War on the
side of the "Roundheads" or Parliamentarians. Nicknamed "Old Ironsides," he demonstrated his ability as a
commander and was quickly promoted from leading a single cavalry troop to being one of the principal
commanders of the New Model Army, playing an important role in the defeat of the royalist
forces....ECT... Evelyn Abbott ( 10 March 1843 - 3 September 1901) was an English classical scholar, born
at Epperstone, Nottinghamshire. He was educated at Balliol College, Oxford, where he excelled both
academically and in sports, winning the Gaisford Prize for Greek Verse in 1864, but after a fall in 1866
his legs became paralysed. He managed to graduate in spite of his handicap, and was elected fellow of
Balliol in 1874....
The Embalmed Head of Oliver Cromwell Aug 27 2019 Oliver Cromwell led the charge in the beheading of
England's King Charles I in 1649. But little did he know that his own head would soon roll. And roll and
roll-for the next three hundred years across the Commonwealth. The execution of Charles I ended the
monarchy, and Cromwell became the Lord Protector of England until his own death from natural causes in
1658. His body was embalmed and buried in Westminster Abbey, only to be exhumed by King Charles II three
years later. The new king had restored the monarchy and wished to avenge his father's death by hanging
Cromwell and beheading him posthumously. Now, for the first time, the memoirs of Oliver Cromwell's
embalmed head have surfaced, making it the first account of any world leader-or any human being for that
matter-chronicling the afterlife. This remarkable memoir recounts its journey through the centuries,
beginning with Cromwell's decapitation and the head's impalement on a post at Westminster Hall, where it
stayed for more than twenty years before being freed by a heavy storm. Over the centuries, the head
enjoyed a series of unexpected adventures, encountering a host of bizarre and well-known characters-from
its many owners, curious anatomists and misled but obsessed phrenologists to other preserved decapitated
heads and impostor Cromwell heads. These escapades came to an end only after the head was donated to
Cromwell's alma mater, Sidney Sussex College in Cambridge, where it was eventually buried for good in
1960.
The House of Cromwell and the Story of Dunkirk Sep 08 2020
Cromwell's Failed State and the Monarchy May 17 2021 Regicide, military dictatorship, war and rumours of
war, opposition from all sides and collapse of a 'failed state': such is the story of Oliver Cromwell's
unique experiment in the governance of Britain, following the English-British Civil Wars. The British
state of the Three Kingdoms of England, Scotland and Ireland were united in the Protectorate, with
Cromwell as Lord Protector, 1649 to 1660, but collapsed under the weight of huge turbulence and problems
from all sides - political and religious, constitutional, foreign military and naval threat, even from
the Dutch, the Protectorate's natural ally. Finally, with Cromwell's death in 1658 - the 'heroic'
Cromwell - and succession of the hapless Richard Cromwell, the 'failed state' collapsed with the
restoration of the Stuart dynasty, in 1660 and royal, aristocratic and gentry rule.
Oliver Cromwell and His Times Nov 10 2020 This interesting history of Cromwell's life and the influences
thereon is written about in the preface as not being too bulky, but actually quite detailed. Oliver
Cromwell was a larger-than-life military and political figure, and most biographies related to him are in
fact quite lengthy.
Oliver Cromwell Dec 24 2021 *Includes pictures *Includes Cromwell's quotes about his life and career
*Includes a bibliography for further reading "Necessity hath no law. Feigned necessities, imagined
necessities...are the greatest cozenage that men can put upon the Providence of God, and make pretenses
to break known rules by." - Oliver Cromwell "Put your trust in God, my boys, but keep your powder dry." attributed to Oliver Cromwell For over a thousand years, England has had a monarchy, and though the line
of succession did not always pass smoothly, it has almost always been continuous. England has more often
been faced with the claims of competing kings and queens than with a period of no monarch at all. The
major exception to that rule came in the 11 years between 1649 and 1660, when England was a republic.
Following the disastrous reign of Charles I and the civil wars that led to his execution, Parliament and
the army ruled England. England's republican experiment started out as a work of collaboration and
compromise; lords, army officers and members of Parliament (MPs) worked together to find a political

settlement that did not include the despised royal House of Stuart. Nonetheless, religious and political
division made collective rule unworkable, and ultimately, one man emerged from the chaos to rule the
country. He had risen from a humble background to become the leading general of the Civil Wars, and as a
man of staunch beliefs and ruthless pragmatism, he controlled England from 1653-1658 under the title of
Lord Protector. In essence, he was a king in all but name. That man was Oliver Cromwell, and in the
popular imagination, Cromwell has overshadowed the rest of the leaders of the parliamentary cause and the
New Model Army. His name is known by everyone in England, while parliamentary leaders like John Pym,
constitutional reformers like John Lambert, and even Sir Thomas Fairfax, who led Parliament's army
through most of the wars, are known only to history buffs. But Cromwell has also been one of the most
controversial figures in English history ever since. Viewed by some as a despot and others as a champion
of liberty, Cromwell's legacy is so diverse that while many Irish accuse him of genocide, others look at
him as a social revolutionary. To this day Cromwell is a hugely divisive figure, hated by the Irish for
his brutality, loathed by monarchists, but admired by republicans and English reformers. A film was
released in 1970 celebrating his political career, and St Ives, one of his home towns, is host to a
statue of the man. Of course, some observers recognize contradictions in Cromwell, such as the 20th
century Scottish writer John Buchan, who may have summed the Lord Protector's life up best: "A devotee of
law, he was forced to be often lawless; a civilian to the core, he had to maintain himself by the sword;
with a passion to construct, his task was chiefly to destroy; the most scrupulous of men, he had to ride
roughshod over his own scruples and those of others; the tenderest, he had continually to harden his
heart; the most English of our greater figures, he spent his life in opposition to the majority of
Englishmen; a realist, he was condemned to build that which could not last." Oliver Cromwell: The
Notorious Life and Legacy of the Lord Protector of the Commonwealth of England chronicles the tumultuous
life of one of England's most important figures. Along with pictures and a bibliography, you will learn
about Cromwell like never before, in no time at all.
Oliver Cromwell and the Challenge to the Monarchy Jul 31 2022
Oliver Cromwell and the Puritan Revolution Mar 15 2021
Oliver Cromwell and the Rule of the Puritans in England Apr 03 2020 Sir Charles Firth's biography of
Oliver Cromwell portrays a man who was 'both soldier and statesman in one', a man of 'a large-hearted,
expansive vigorous nature', one who always invokes the might of God to explain his very human acts of
revenge and justice. Frith describes the years which led to Cromwell seizing power. These years included
the rise and fall of megalomaniac King Charles I, meetings of the Long Parliaments of the 1640s and the
discussions concerning the newer ideas in English Christianity (Presbyterianism, Calvinism and so forth).
Then came the Puritan rebellion against Charles following their Nineteen Propositions of 1642. Throughout
the 1640s and 1650s the Royalists, fighting on behalf of the King, were engaged in fighting with the
Puritans, and Firth gives excellent and vivid descriptions of battle based on first-hand accounts.
Assisted by the Scottish Army, the Battle of Marston Moor was a key point in the conflict, where Cromwell
gained the nickname 'Ironsides' from his followers and 'Lord of the Fens' from his opponents due to his
support of the rights of peasants. In 1648 he joined the army to quell any outbreak of civil war and
anarchy, persuading the soldiers to side with him and Parliament. He also formulated 'The Agreement of
the People'. Then Ireland rose up against its Parliament, leading to Cromwell's attempt to convert the
nation to Protestantism, and England went to war with Scotland and the Netherlands. After the execution
of Charles I in 1649, Cromwell was placed at the head of the English Republic, 'a perpetual Parliament
always sitting', which became the Little Parliament within a few years. Opposed to him were the Levellers
and Presbyterians, which shows that the events had both a political and religious dimension. He also gave
kindness to the Quakers and formed an alliance with France against Spain in a move that was much
criticised in the years that followed. Cromwell initially wanted to incorporate the army into how England
was governed, but by 1653 civilian rule had been restored. Cromwell was given the title of Protector and
set about promoting the separation of powers within government and the reform of law and the English
courts system. He also encouraged education and scholarship, which were linked with his own religious
ideals to unite the branches of the English church, and hoped to secure England's commercial and
religious interests within Europe and the colonies. Right up to his death in 1660, argues Firth in a wideranging and brilliant study of Puritanism and the man who stood at its head, no man exerted more
influence on the religious development of England. Charles Firth (1857-1936) was Regius Professor of
Modern History at Oxford University and president of the Royal Historical Society. His works concerned
seventeenth-century England and included Scotland and the Commonwealth. Albion Press is an imprint of
Endeavour Press, the UK's leading independent digital publisher. For more information on our titles
please sign up to our newsletter at www.endeavourpress.com. Each week you will receive updates on free
and discounted ebooks. Follow us on Twitter: @EndeavourPress and on Facebook via http://on.fb.me/1HweQV7.
We are always interested in hearing from our readers. Endeavour Press believes that the future is now.
History of Richard Cromwell and the Restoration of Charles II. Feb 23 2022
Cromwell and Ireland Jan 25 2022 In this collection of essays, a range of established and early-career
scholars explore a variety of different perspectives on Oliver Cromwell's involvement with Ireland, in
particular his military campaign of 1649-1650. In England and Wales Cromwell is regarded as a figure of
national importance; in Ireland his reputation remains highly controversial. The essays gathered together
here provide a fresh take on his Irish campaign, reassessing the backdrop and context of the prevailing
siege warfare strategy and offering new insights into other major players such as Henry Ireton and the
Marquis of Ormond. Other topics include, but are not limited to, the Cromwellian land settlement,
deportation of prisoners and popular memory of Cromwell in Ireland. CONTRIBUTORS: Martyn Bennett, Heidi
J. Coburn, Sarah Covington, John Cunningham, Eamon Darcy, David Farr, Padraig Lenihan, Alan Marshall,

Nick Poyntz, Tom Reilly, James Scott Wheeler
Oliver Cromwell and the Rule of the Puritans in England May 29 2022
Oliver Cromwell and the Rule of the Puritans in England. By: Charles (Harding) Firth. Illustrated Jun 05
2020 Sir Charles Harding Firth (16 March 1857 - 19 February 1936) was a British historian. Born in
Sheffield, he was educated at Clifton College and at Balliol College, Oxford. At university he took the
Stanhope prize for an essay on Richard Wellesley, 1st Marquess Wellesley in 1877, became lecturer at
Pembroke College in 1887, and fellow of All Souls College in 1901. He was Ford's lecturer in English
history in 1900, was elected FBA in 1903[1] and became Regius Professor of Modern History at Oxford in
succession to Frederick York Powell in 1904. Firth's historical work was almost entirely confined to
English history during the time of the English Civil War and the Commonwealth; and although he is
somewhat overshadowed by S.R. Gardiner, who wrote about the same period, his books were highly
regarded.... Evelyn Abbott ( 10 March 1843 - 3 September 1901) was an English classical scholar, born at
Epperstone, Nottinghamshire. He was educated at Balliol College, Oxford, where he excelled both
academically and in sports, winning the Gaisford Prize for Greek Verse in 1864, but after a fall in 1866
his legs became paralysed. He managed to graduate in spite of his handicap, and was elected fellow of
Balliol in 1874. His best-known work is his History of Greece in three volumes (1888-1900), where he
presents a sceptical view of the Iliad and the Odyssey. Among his other works are Elements of Greek
Accidence (1874), and translations of several German books on ancient history, language and philosophy.
Abbott died at Knotsford Lodge, Great Malvern, in 1901, and was buried at Redlands Cemetery, near
Cardiff.,, Oliver Cromwell (25 April 1599 - 3 September 1658) was an English military and political
leader and later Lord Protector of the Commonwealth of England, Scotland, and Ireland. Cromwell was born
into the middle gentry, albeit to a family descended from the sister of King Henry VIII's minister Thomas
Cromwell. Little is known of the first 40 years of his life as only four of his personal letters survive
alongside a summary of a speech he delivered in 1628. He became an Independent Puritan after undergoing a
religious conversion in the 1630s, taking a generally tolerant view towards the many Protestant sects of
his period. He was an intensely religious man, a self-styled Puritan Moses, and he fervently believed
that God was guiding his victories. He was elected Member of Parliament for Huntingdon in 1628 and for
Cambridge in the Short (1640) and Long (1640-49) parliaments. He entered the English Civil War on the
side of the "Roundheads" or Parliamentarians. Nicknamed "Old Ironsides," he was quickly promoted from
leading a single cavalry troop to being one of the principal commanders of the New Model Army, playing an
important role in the defeat of the royalist forces.Cromwell was one of the signatories of King Charles
I's death warrant in 1649, and he dominated the short-lived Commonwealth of England as a member of the
Rump Parliament (1649-53). He was selected to take command of the English campaign in Ireland in 1649-50.
Cromwell's forces defeated the Confederate and Royalist coalition in Ireland and occupied the country,
bringing to an end the Irish Confederate Wars. During this period, a series of Penal Laws were passed
against Roman Catholics (a significant minority in England and Scotland but the vast majority in
Ireland), and a substantial amount of their land was confiscated. Cromwell also led a campaign against
the Scottish army between 1650 and 1651...........
History of Oliver Cromwell and the English Commonwealth Mar 27 2022
God's Englishman Sep 01 2022
The King and the Gentleman Jun 17 2021 A look at the lives of two powerful men, Oliver Cromwell and
Charles Stuart, traces their lives and the effects they had on England during the Civil War, up until
1649, when one man died, and the other rose to power.
Oliver Cromwell and the Rule of the Puritans in England Jun 29 2022
Oliver Cromwell and the Civil War and Interregnum Apr 15 2021 This series is designed for students of
all abilities at A Level and Scottish Higher Grade. Each chapter includes questions at the beginning
which cover a range of core objectives, such as causation, continuity and change, interpretation and
source evaluations. These questions also provide a clear focus for the chapter. Task sections at the end
of each chapter develop study skills and exam technique. They give guidance on how to make notes, answer
typical essays and source questions, and deal with questions of historiographical interpretation.
Oliver Cromwell and the Rule of the Puritans in England Nov 03 2022 Sir Charles Firth's biography of
Oliver Cromwell portrays a man who was 'both soldier and statesman in one', a man of 'a large-hearted,
expansive vigorous nature', one who always invokes the might of God to explain his very human acts of
revenge and justice. Frith describes the years which led to Cromwell seizing power. These years included
the rise and fall of megalomaniac King Charles I, meetings of the Long Parliaments of the 1640s and the
discussions concerning the newer ideas in English Christianity (Presbyterianism, Calvinism and so forth).
Then came the Puritan rebellion against Charles following their Nineteen Propositions of 1642. Throughout
the 1640s and 1650s the Royalists, fighting on behalf of the King, were engaged in fighting with the
Puritans, and Firth gives excellent and vivid descriptions of battle based on first-hand accounts.
Assisted by the Scottish Army, the Battle of Marston Moor was a key point in the conflict, where Cromwell
gained the nickname 'Ironsides' from his followers and 'Lord of the Fens' from his opponents due to his
support of the rights of peasants. In 1648 he joined the army to quell any outbreak of civil war and
anarchy, persuading the soldiers to side with him and Parliament. He also formulated 'The Agreement of
the People'. Then Ireland rose up against its Parliament, leading to Cromwell's attempt to convert the
nation to Protestantism, and England went to war with Scotland and the Netherlands. After the execution
of Charles I in 1649, Cromwell was placed at the head of the English Republic, 'a perpetual Parliament
always sitting', which became the Little Parliament within a few years. Opposed to him were the Levellers
and Presbyterians, which shows that the events had both a political and religious dimension. He also gave
kindness to the Quakers and formed an alliance with France against Spain in a move that was much

criticised in the years that followed. Cromwell initially wanted to incorporate the army into how England
was governed, but by 1653 civilian rule had been restored. Cromwell was given the title of Protector and
set about promoting the separation of powers within government and the reform of law and the English
courts system. He also encouraged education and scholarship, which were linked with his own religious
ideals to unite the branches of the English church, and hoped to secure England's commercial and
religious interests within Europe and the colonies. Right up to his death in 1660, argues Firth in a wideranging and brilliant study of Puritanism and the man who stood at its head, no man exerted more
influence on the religious development of England. Charles Firth (1857-1936) was Regius Professor of
Modern History at Oxford University and president of the Royal Historical Society. His works concerned
seventeenth-century England and included Scotland and the Commonwealth.
God's Instruments Oct 22 2021 The Puritan Revolution escaped the control of its creators. The
parliamentarians who went to war with Charles I in 1642 did not want or expect the fundamental changes
that would follow seven years later: the trial and execution of the king, the abolition of the House of
Lords, and the creation of the only republic in English history. There were startling and unexpected
developments, too, in religion and ideas: the spread of unorthodox doctrines; the attainment of a wide
measure of liberty of conscience; and new thinking about the moral and intellectual bases of politics and
society. God's Instruments centres on the principal instrument of radical change, Oliver Cromwell, and on
the unfamiliar landscape of the decade he dominated, from the abolition of the monarchy in 1649 to the
return of the Stuart dynasty in 1660. Its theme is the relationship between the beliefs or convictions of
politicians and their decisions and actions. Blair Worden explores the biblical dimension of Puritan
politics; the ways that a belief in the workings of divine providence affected political conduct;
Cromwell's commitment to liberty of conscience and his search for godly reformation through educational
reform; the constitutional premises of his rule and those of his opponents in the struggle for supremacy
between parliamentary and military rule; and the relationship between conceptions of civil and religious
liberty. The conflicts Worden reconstructs are placed in the perspective of long-term developments, of
which many historians have lost sight. The final chapters turn to the guiding convictions of two writers
at the heart of politics, John Milton and the royalist Edward Hyde, Earl of Clarendon. Material from
previously published essays, much of it expanded and extensively revised, comes together with newly
written chapters to bring fresh evidence and argument to a period of lively debate and interest.
Oliver Cromwell and the English Parliament, 1653-1658 Jan 31 2020
Oliver Cromwell and the Civil War Mar 03 2020
History of Oliver Cromwell and the English Commonwealth Jul 19 2021 INTRODUCTION The early Chinese
believed that jade had an immortality of its own and was impervious to decay. For them there was no
substance nobler, purer, more durable, more pre-eminently suitable for the fashioning of religious
emblems and the embodiment of dogma. Round jade, as round a kernel, the whole body of early Chinese
civilisation crystallised. And yet they were not the first discoverers or users of jade, for the
Babylonians made seal cylinders of jade, and Professor Elliott Smith believes that the Turkestan jade
mountains and rivers were first worked by miners from Mesopotamia who, passing on legends about the
magical qualities of jade, infected the Chinese with their beliefs. From the third millennium he says,
the mines on the S.E. of the Caspian were being exploited and contact was established between
Babylonians, Elamites, and the population of Turkestan. But however early the contacts, assumed or
established, we can state truthfully that the Chinese made jade particularly and everlastingly their own,
embodying in it their traditions, their religion, their administrative system. They may have derived
their belief in the life-giving properties of jade from the Elamites, or have come to attach a magical
value to its presence from the Babylonian miners, but for neither of these peoples was it the vehicle of
supernatural beliefs, and, penetrate as far back as we may into pre-history, we cannot find a time in
China in which jade was not used for religious purposes. What perhaps emphasises the peculiar position of
jade in Chinese culture is the fact that other early peoples used jade, although for them it had no
significance greater or even as great as gold or pearls. Jade was dug and worked in many parts of Europe.
Hatchets have been found in Switzerland, nephrite celts in South Italy and France, Germany, Dalmatia, and
Hungary. Jade celts, too, were discovered by Schliemann at Hissarlik, but by no people save the Chinese
has jade been made the nucleus and the shrine of a civilisation-although its use was distributed in
Turkestan, Persia, Siberia, India, Lake Baikal, and Japan, and to a minor degree the substance was prized
by most Asiatic peoples. It is only during the last two decades that collectors have begun to realise the
enormous importance of jade. Dr. Laufer broke new ground when, in 1912, he published his great work, xde,
A Study in Chinese Archzology and Religion. His object in writing this book was rather ethnological than
artistic. He himself calls it a contribution to the l Anthropology, Encyclopzdia Britannica.....
Oliver Cromwell and the Protectorate Dec 12 2020
Oliver Cromwell Jun 25 2019 This Life of Cromwell is in part based on an article contributed by the
author to the Dictionary of National Biography in 1888, but embodies the result of later researches, and
of recently discovered documents such as the Clarke Papers. The battle plans have been specially drawn
for this volume by Mr. B. V. Darbishire, and in two cases differ considerably from those generally
accepted as correct. (Originally published in 1900).
Cromwell to Cromwell Oct 29 2019 The English reformers of the 1530s, with Thomas Cromwell at their head,
continued to have a strong belief in kingly rule and authority, in contrast to their radical approach to
the power of the Pope and the Roman Catholic Church. Resisting the king was tantamount to resisting God
in their eyes, and even on a matter of conscience the will of the king should prevail. Yet just over 100
years later, Charles I was called the 'man of blood', and Oliver Cromwell famously declared that 'we will
cut off his head with the crown on it'. But how did we get from the one to the other? How did the

deferential Reformation become a regicidal revolution? Following on from his biography of Thomas
Cromwell, John Schofield examines how the English character and the way it perceived royal rule changed
between the time of Thomas Cromwell and that of his great-great-grandnephew Oliver.
History of Richard Cromwell and the Restoration of Charles II Apr 27 2022 This is the first in a twovolume series that discusses in great detail the accession of Richard Cromwell, the son of Oliver
Cromwell, who ruled England for just under nine months, and the rise and restoration of the royal family
and the reign of Charles II. This volume begins with the rise of Richard Cromwell to ruler and continues
through the breakdown of the Commonwealth, as well as including dozens of contemporary letters written by
esteemed persons of the time.
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